
 

Garden Clean-Up Day &  
Plantables Fundraising! 

 
COME TO OUR COMMUNITY EVENT: SATURDAY, MAY 28, 10am-1pm 

Hello from School Council!  

We are excited to announce our new fundraiser with Plantables, selling fresh herb, fruit and vegetable 

seedlings as well as kits that are ready to plant in your yard or planter. Everything is grown locally in 

Lambton Shores and delivered to your door!  

Two ways to order online 

● plantables.ca/for/adelaideschool  

● plantables.ca Don’t forget to include the code adelaideschool at checkout. 

Adelaide Hoodless will receive a portion of the money raised, which goes toward enriching and 

improving the learning experience and environment for our students (for example, field trips, equipment 

or educational materials). 

GARDEN CLEAN-UP DAY! SATURDAY, MAY 28, 10am-1pm 

The garden in the play yard needs maintenance and we’re looking for volunteers to help us clean it up! 

Garden Clean-Up Day will be a fun community event to show our school pride. Everyone is welcome. 

We will be digging up weeds, planting new things and spreading soil and mulch. If you can help, please 

bring your own gloves and equipment if possible. 

There will be games, refreshments and fun for all ages! We hope to see you there, Saturday, May 28, 

10am-1pm. Washrooms will be open. Thank you to the Adelaide Hoodless Home and School Association 

for their donation. 

Our next School Council meeting is Wednesday, June 8 at 6pm via MS Teams. Email 

adelaidehoodlessschoolcouncil@gmail.com to join. 

Thank you! 

Alicia Cox Thomson, Chair 

Brynn Winter, Secretary 
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